
750.7110-2 Office of General Counsel
coordination.

Link to an amendment published at 89 FR 4208, Jan. 23, 2024.

Prior to the submission of a case to the M/OAA Director recommending extraordinary contractual
relief, the claim shall be fully developed by the cognizant contracting officer and concurrences or
comments shall be obtained from the Office of General Counsel for the proposed relief to be granted.
Such concurrences or comments shall be incorporated in or accompany the action memorandum
submitted for consideration to the M/OAA Director in accordance with 750.7110–3.
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